Lindsay Napier architect CC


LANapier PrArch PGDip MIA  P.O.Box 165 Bothas Hill 3660

email :lanapier@mindscope.co.za  tel  083 6608521
Monday
August 19, 2013
The Head of the Built Environment

Amafa aKwaZulu Natali
Dear Madam,
PIETERMARITZBURG STATION ALTERATIONS 
VARIATION TO APPROVED APPLICATION – PERMIT ref. 10/3KZ225/02  12/489L
 

Please see uploaded a variation to the approved application for the above :

The electrical layout drawing number 12017-200-RevB shows a proposed generator positioned in an existing yard to the rear of the staff facilities. The generator will be housed in a sound-attenuated canopy and will need a level concrete platform to be cast in position.
The application is to demolish the store room that exists in that position, the materials appear to be of a similar age to the station, but the function of the space is not clear. The store room is unused currently. It is not visible from the lane or the parking area.
The electrical consultant has also proposed an LV store room to be added to an existing electrical store to the West of the station on the road boundary. See drawing number S282.3-10. The existing building is constructed of red-brick and has been altered with a variety of mis-matched bricks. The proposed addition is aesthetically in keeping with the existing monoptich, parapet wall design.

Your approval of these alterations will be appreciated.

Yours sincerely,
Lindsay Napier  Pr.Arch
on behalf of Sakhisizwe Architects and PRASA

